
 

9 April 2014 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,    
 
RE: YEAR 2 NOCTURNAL DAY, WEDNESDAY 30 APRIL 

 
In our Themed Learning this term, we are learning about Rainforests and Nocturnal Animals.  As 
part of this unit we have planned a “Nocturnal Animal Day” to get the children immersed in the 
topic and to experience life at night.  
 
On Wednesday 30 April we will be organising various activities for the children to participate in. 
These will provide hands-on learning experiences of what it is like for animals that come out at 
night to hunt and how they use their different senses to help them.  
 
On this day we would love the children to come dressed up in a simple costume to represent a 
nocturnal animal.  They could come dressed as a nocturnal animal from the rainforest, a 
woodland creature like a fox, badger or bat. Alternatively they could also be a wildlife explorer or 
even just dress in the colour black! 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
We look forward to a fun packed day, with lots of amazing outfits! 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Year 2 Teachers 
 
 

  


